
 

 

Update: Incorrect placement of employees 
 

It was previously reported that the employer confirmed that there are employees in the Department who 

are placed incorrectly. The employer agreed to present a detailed report on the total number of such 

employees and the process that will be implemented to correct these anomalies. To date, the employer 

has failed to present the detailed report, citing that it has challenges with getting information from regions, 

which then delays the process of making the required corrections.   

 

To avoid any further delays with this matter, the PSA requests all members who are incorrectly placed in 

their positions and level to submit their names to the PSA Provincial Office. Please submitted the 

information to Mpho Tlhatlogi at mpho.tlhatlogi@psa.co.za by latest Thursday, 17 June 2021. 
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